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De: Platform <platform@euronet.be>

Para: POPQUAL@AOL.COM <POPQUAL@AOL.COM>
Data: Quarta-feira, 13 de Outubro de 1999 1:00
Assunto: Conference

Dear Ms Brunel,

It was a long time without contacting you. | just heard from my Portuguese
colleague, Graga Vasconcellos that she was going to talk to Mrs Pintasilgo
about the Conference since she was returning to Portugal.

However | would like to know if you have had any news from her. | try to
give you a call tomorrow.

Thank you very much for all your help.

Best regards

Rosa Santrich

14-10-199Y



